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I thought city councils were elected to address the needs of the citizens of their city.

Why waste time, resources and energy imposing your political views on people of another State?

God knows Portland officials have enough on their plate to keep you very busy. Pay attention to your own problems
and do the job you were elected for.

Scott Burgess
Safety Harbor Florida

Sent from my iPhone
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